
 

 

To All Parents and Carers 
 
 
13 July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This is to advise you that two of our students became ill at school today in unrelated circumstances which led to 
ambulances being called to school.  These incidents were not connected to Sports Day or other school related 
activities.  
 
I am passing this on so that you have accurate information in relation to today’s events as we have not previously 
had a need to call two ambulances to school within a very short space of time.  Also, because some students, 
understandably, were concerned for the health and wellbeing of their peers. 
 
I am pleased to report that, due to the swift, professional and supportive response from staff and students, both 
students concerned received excellent and prompt First Aid care and support here at school and the information we 
have received since they were taken to hospital is that both students are responding well to treatment and care at 
A&E. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr C Heyes 

Headteacher 

 

 


